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OHL Judgment 
 
Following the judgment handed down by the Technology and Construction Court in 
London in April in favour of HMGoG, OHL requested permission to appeal the judgment. 
 
The application for leave to appeal by OHL was initially refused by the trial judge but the 
Court of Appeal by Order dated 3rd October 2014 granted permission subject to certain 
warnings. OHL were specifically warned that the Court of Appeal would not be drawn into 
reviewing findings of fact. Given that the judgment of the TCC was largely based on 
findings of fact in HMGoG's favour, the latter has been advised and is confident that the 
appeal is extremely unlikely to overturn or affect the judgment of the TCC. 
 
OHL applied for a stay of proceedings pending the appeal but the application for a stay 
was not granted. The appeal is due to be heard in May 2015 with the final assessment of 
damages set to be heard by the TCC in February 2016. 

 


